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             NEWSLETTER 
 

 

How have we got to the final two weeks of the school year? Time is certainly flying by.  
 
Brockhole – Tree Tops 
We are so excited to be able to take the whole school to Brockhole tomorrow. Thank you to Miss Barker who 
has spent a lot of time organising the trip. We hope this will provide our pupils with wonderful memories, 
new skills and possibly some new passions. It is also an amazing opportunity for those more experienced to 
hone their skills, showcase their talents and support their peers. 
 
Residentials and trips  
Year 5 and 6 had a brilliant 3-night residential in Ingleton. They challenged themselves in a wide range of 
activities such as canoeing, paddle-boarding, rock climbing, caving and hiking. The tent pegs they whittled 
on the first evening were then used to make shelters.  
 
Year 3 and 4 also had a fantastic time on their 2-night residential to Sedbergh back in June. They enjoyed 
canoeing, hiking, caving and bushcraft activities.  I’m sure all our Key Stage Two children will all have many 
special memories to treasure for a long time to come.  
Reception, year 1 and 2 also had an exciting outdoor day at Castle Head Field Centre. Their day was packed 
to the brim with pond dipping, problem solving activities, making creature models, canoeing and going on 
the low ropes course. 
Please do take a look at our Facebook and Instagram page to see some amazing photos of the children on 
their adventures.  
Our younger children are very excited for their Beatrix Potter trip next week too.   We are so lucky to have 
staff in school who regularly go above and beyond to provide these excellent extra-curricular opportunities 
for our children.  
 
FOLS 
FOLS recently held a general meeting to appoint key members to the committee.  They are always looking 
for new members so do let us know if you would like to be involved.  Please note that you are not expected 
to commit to every event and meeting – just do what you can.  
FOLS recently provided us with well needed refreshments at Sports Day.  We are all looking forward to the 
Summer BBQ this Friday evening (6-8pm) and hope that everyone will be able to join us.  Thank you for the 
tombola prize donations!  
 
Prepared for the weather 
The weather has not been particularly summery recently. Please ensure your child is prepared for the 
weather, whether this is sun cream, hats, water bottles or raincoats.  
 
Dropping off children 
Parents must stay with their children on the playground until a member of staff comes out in the morning.  
Please also be mindful of other road users when parking.  Where possible, please park at the top or bottom 
of the hill.  
 
 
 



July 2024 

Let your light shine 
 

Star of the Week awards 
We are missing some of our wooden star awards.  Please check at home and return them to school as soon 
as you can.   
 
Sports Day 
Sports Day was a great success.  It was lovely to have the support of so many parents and other family 
members.  Despite the heat, the children had a wonderful time competing for their house teams.  
 
Year 6 SATs Results 
Year 6 worked hard in their SATs and we are very proud of them. The results will be sent out with reports by 
the end of this week.  
 
Leavers Assembly 
Our year 6 leavers assembly will be at 1pm on Friday 19th July. All are welcome to attend. Year 6 pupils can 
bring a spare t-shirt with them on this day for the grand t-shirt signing event!  
 
Yours Sincerely,  
Mrs Barnsley 
 
Dates 

Wednesday 10th July Whole School Trip to Brockhole 

Friday 12th July FOLS Summer BBQ 6pm  

Wednesday 17th July  Rec, Year 1 and 2 Beatrix Potter trip 

Friday 19th July Year 6 Leavers Assembly 1pm all welcome 

School breaks up for the summer holidays at 2pm  

Wednesday 4th September Children return to school 

 


